TOWN OF PERDIDO BEACH
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PBC-2024-01
July 03, 2024

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of Perdido
Beach Planning Commission on July 03, 2024 beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the
Community Center located behind the Town Hall, 9212 County Road 97,
Perdido Beach, Alabama. The Planning Commission will consider PBC-2024-01,
a request for conditional use approval for property located at 8221 Escambia
Ave, Perdido Beach, AL. The applicant is requesting the conditional use to allow
an accessory dwelling on property zoned R-1, single family district. The public is
invited to attend this public hearing to voice an opinion for or against PBC-2024-
01. Written comments should be addressed as follows:
Kae Hamilton, Zoning Administrator
Perdido Beach Planning & Zoning Department
9212 County Rd97
Perdido Beach, AL 36530

If you have any questions, please contact Mayor Hamilton — 962-2201

Posted June 20, 2024



